
TOWN OF SALINA
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING.  The Zoning Board of Appeals of the Town of Salina will hold a public hearing
at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall, 201 School Road, Liverpool, NY to consider:

October 17, 2022

MEETING CANCELLED - ZONING BOARD
               MEETING CANCELLED - There are no new cases for this meeting.
               The next meeting is scheduled for November 7, 2022.

The applications are open for inspection at the Department of Planning and Development at 201 School Road, Liverpool, New York.
 Persons wishing to appear at the hearing may do so in person or by attorney or other representation. Please take further notice
that the said Board in conjunction with said public hearings will review the environmental significance of the proposed variances.

Mark Lafaver
Director Planning & Development


